Foxborough Commission on Disability
Minutes of June 17, 2020

Members Present:
Sue Collins, Charlie Hobbs, Jim Mullin, Margaret Chaisson, Andrea Carroll and Cindy Curran

Post Office Drive-up Mailboxes:
Sue sent the FCOD letterhead to Bob so he could send a letter to the Foxboro Post Master to address the mailboxes being
moved to an inaccessible area. Bob was unable to attend the meeting today and we will discuss again at the July meeting.

Wheelchair lift at Marilyn Rodman Center:
Bob was unable to attend the meeting and will update the FCOD at the next meeting.

Above and Beyond Award:
Due to the current COVID-19 situation, the FCOD has decided to suspend the award for now.

Assisted Listening Devices:
Margaret spoke with the people at Cable Access. They are willing to assist the town to install them in the Town Hall and
Selectman’s Room but the town is not ready at this time to pursue the issue.

Autism Awareness Bags:
Cindy contacted Kathleen at the Foxboro Fire Department. Bags are being ordered this week. There has been a delay due
to COVID-19.

Linked Together:
Margaret, Andrea, and Cindy will attend the virtual Linked Together meeting on June 24" and report back to the FCOD.

Status of New Members:

We are waiting for the BOS meeting for David Foscaldo from the Foxboro Police Department to be approved to join the
FCOD. David DelPizzo, who works at the MA Commission for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing, would like to join the FCOD
but was told by his employer that it is a conflict of interest. Sue will contact David to discuss further.

Minutes:
Charlie made a motion to accept the May Minutes, seconded by Andrea. All approved. Motion passed.

Adjourn:
Motion to adjourn made by Jim, seconded by Margaret. All approved. Motion passed.

Next Meeting: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 @2 PM via Zoom Meeting

Respectfully submitted by Cindy Curran



